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From: Margaret Wolfe 

Sent: 21 May 2025 17:44

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application ref. number 2025/1375P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

 

Dear Planning Dept 

 

I am in favour of this planning application on Dartmouth Park Road. I am a local resident of 

Dartmouth Park .The proposed block of flats, I think, is very stylish & has more curb appeal than the 

modern house next door. People is this area complain about any new idea.  

We need more flats in London on brown field sites. 

 

Kind regards, 

Margaret Wolfe 

 


